TO: ALL STUDENTS AND PARENTS

The Community Baptist Church Scholarship Committee will recognize, present and honor 2019 Graduates on **Sunday, June 25 2023** during the morning worship service. We request all graduates be in attendance (arrive 10 minutes early) and wear graduation robes, if possible.

All graduates from elementary, middle, high school, post high school, college, and university are asked to fill out the information below. Please return completed form no later than <u>Sunday</u>, <u>June 10</u>, <u>2023</u> to <u>Sister Katrina Rice</u>, <u>Sister Pia Grasty</u>. <u>Sis Sadie Singleton and Deacon George Wells or email to cbcnhvoffice@gmail.com</u>.

Thank You, The Scholarship Committee	
Fill Out and email to cbcnhvoffice@gmail.com:	
Name:	
Address:	
Telephone #:	
Email:	
School you attended in school year 20222023:	
School and grade you will attend in Fall 2023:	
Honors or recognition received:	